
 
COUNTY OF ALBEMARLE 

Department of Community Development  
401 McIntire Road, North Wing 

Charlottesville, Virginia  22902-4596 

Phone (434) 296-5832 Fax (434) 972-4126   
 

July 9, 2018 

 

 

Valerie Long, Williams Mullen 

321 East Main St., Ste. 400 

Charlottesville Va 22902 

 

 

RE: ZMA201700010 Boar’s Head Connector Road (Sign # 53) 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

The Albemarle County Planning Commission, at its meeting on June 19, 2018, by a vote of 5:0, 

recommended approval of the above-noted petition to the Board of Supervisors with recommended 

changes from staff provided that the owner/applicant make technical changes noted in the report and make 

a commitment for the owner to pay a proportionate share of the cost of signalization or implementation of 

other transportation improvements if or when warranted. 

 

If you should have any questions or comments regarding the above noted action, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at (434) 296-5832. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Padalino, AICP 

Senior Planner 

Planning Division 

 


